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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Almaden Quicksilver County Park is beautifully green after our wonderful much needed rain.
The Randol Trail is closed for most users because of a slide but the rest of the Trails are open
most of the days for hikers and periodically closed for equestrians and bicyclists. Van tours will
be available this year and trail work will continue on Wednesdays starting in March.

The Bell Tower at the Hacienda Entrance to Almaden Quicksilver County Park is totally
constructed and ready for the Interpretive sign. Bruce Bartlett, Rich Robertson, Mike Boulland,
Doug Hamilton, Terry Eggert and | have been working every Wednesday to complete the
construction and fix all leaks. We celebrated the completion on Jan. 20 with a luncheon at Casa
Grande provided by Mike Boulland and his wife Dorene.

NAQCPA Wednesday work group will now concentrate on the pathway at the Casa Grande, the
Incline Railroad Trail by English Camp and the barn in English Camp.

In this Newsletter there will be a list of events scheduled for 2016 at the AQ Park or at Casa
Grande Museum. Come visit.
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